
GTACS faculty, staff, and families, 

Here are the most recent school-associated cases of COVID-19: 

• November	28,	a	student	at	Immaculate	Conception	-	close	contacts	are	being	notified 
• November	27,	a	student	at	St.	Francis	High	School	-	we	are	working	with	the	Health	Department	

to	determine	if	there	are	any	school-associated	close	contacts	as	a	result	of	this	exposure 

 


